Kellie Martinec

From; Gale Wood

Sent; Sunday, August 17, 2014 10:29 PM

To: rulescoordinator

Subject: O&G DOCKET NO. 20-020290951-COMMENTS

MY HUSBAND AND I BOTH LIVE IN FORT WORTH. WE ALSO HAVE A BEAUTIFUL LAKE HOUSE ON
EAGLE MOUNTAIN LAKE NEAR AZLE. WE HAVE WORKED AND SAVED FOR FIFTY YEARS TO
PURCHASE OUR SECOND HOME. IT HURTS TO SEE IT DAMAGED BY EARTHQUAKES. IT HAS
BEEN DAMAGED BY THE EARTHQUAKES IN THE AZLE/RENO AREA.

WE ARE BOTH COLLEGE EDUCATED. PROFESSIONAL PEOPLE WHO HAVE SPENT OUR LIVES AND
CAREERS HELPING OTHERS. MY HUSBAND WAS A RESEARCH ENGINEER ON THE APOLLO MOON
MISSION SPACE PROGRAM. LATER, HE AND I BOTH TAUGHT CHILDREN IN BOTH THE PRIVATE
AND PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEMS. WE BELIEVE THERE SHOULD DEFINITELY BE STRONGER LAWS
AND RULES AND PERMITS GOVERNING THE GAS INDUSTRY. FROM ANALYZING THE DISPOSAL
WELL INFORMATION AND CHARTS WE HAVE RECEIVED, IT IS QUITE POSSIBLE THE XTO WELL IS
THE MAIN ONE CAUSING THE EARTHQUAKES. SINCE IT IS THE CLOSEST ONE TO THE
EPICENTERS , WOULDN'T IT BE WONDERFUL IF XTO WOULD HAVE COME FORWARD AND SAID "
WE MADE A MISTAKE AND LET US PAY FOR PEOPLE'S DAMAGES." IBELIEVE THAT IT IS
CRIMINAL FOR SOME MEMBERS OF BIG INDUSTRY TO BE ALLOWED TO HURT PEOPLE AND
THEIR PROPERTY, AND THERE BE NO CONSEQUENCES.

BARBARA WOOD



